
Federal Aviation 
Administration 

Memorandum 
Date: JAN 1 9 ?016 

To: Al Spence, Directives Program Manager, ASP-110 

From: JohnS. Duncan, Director, Flight Standards Service, AFs-Q,"{f"' 
Prepared by: Richard Mathews, Directive Management Officer, AFS-140~~ 
Subject: Cancellation ofAdvisory Circular AC 91-6A, Water, Slush, and Snow on the 

Runway 

Flight Standards Service is requesting the cancellation of the following AC 91.6A. The 
information contained in this AC is out ofdate and it has been updated and incorporated into AC 
91.79A, Mitigating the Risks ofa Runway Overrun Upon Landing. 

AC 
Number Date Document Title OPR Reason for Cancellation 

AC 91-6A 5/24/1978 

Water, Slush, and 
Snow on the 

Runway AFS-223 

Information in this AC has been 
updated and incorporated into AC 

91.79A 

Should you have any concerns or questions, please contact Mr. Richard Mathews, AFS-140, at 
(202) 267-4166. 
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